
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POSTPONED TO TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2014 @ 6:00 PM 

EDGARTOWN PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Lighthouse Beach Marina, LLC, Off North Water St 

 

The Edgartown Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

November 12, 2014 at 6:10 PM in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room, 1
st
 Floor, 

Edgartown Town Hall on the application of Schofield Barbini & Hoehn, Inc. 

on behalf of Lighthouse Beach Marina, LLC for a special permit to 

Reconfigure and expand an existing licensed timber pier (including adding 

a 36’x4’ dinghy dock, remove 2 existing piles, adding three new piles, remove 

an existing float & pile, replace with a 32’x4’ fixed pier with a 34’x4’ right 

angle extension facing the faired pier line; and remove an existing 25’x5’ L off 

the east end of the pier, and add a 38’ L on the west end of the pier).   The 

property is located off North Water St, Assessors’ Parcel 19B-6 in the R-5 

residential district.  The hearing is held in accordance with MGL Chapter 40A 

and Edgartown zoning bylaw article 20.4.e. in the Surface Water District.  A 

full copy of the plans may be reviewed from 9 AM-4 PM in the Planning 

Board office.  Interested persons are urged to send comment and attend the 

hearing.    

Georgiana Greenough, Assistant 

P.O. Box 1065, Edgartown 

Fax: 508 627-6173 

Email: planningboard@edgartown-ma.us 

 

 

 

 
Notice to the Gazette: Please publish above legal notice two times:   

Fridays: 24 & 31 October, 2014 
 
 
 
Please bill the applicant directly:  Richard Barbini 
     Schofield Barbini & Hoehn, Inc. 
     PO Box 339 
     Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 
     (508) 693-2781 

Town of Edgartown 
The Planning Board 

P.O. Box 1065 
70 Main Street 

Edgartown, MA 02539 

Tel: (508) 627-6170 
Fax: (508) 627-6173 

 
website: www. edgartown-ma.us 

email: planningboard@edgartown-ma.us 


